
 
 

March 20,2023 

 

Marwan Mufleh, P.E., Principal 

Kimley- Horn & Associates, Inc. 

8201 Peters Road, Suite 200 

Plantation, FL 33324 

 

Re: Renewal of Consulting/Professional Services Agreement DS18-014 with the City of Hollywood 

and Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc. (Executed February 13, 2019) 

 

Dear Mr. Mufleh: 

 

The current Consulting /Professional Services agreement for continuing services is due to expire on 

February 13, 2023.  The city desires to extend the Consulting/Professional Services Agreement with 

Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc., dated February 13, 2019, for a new expiration date of February 13, 2024, 

under the same terms and conditions. If Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc.  agrees to the time extension, 

please have your authorized representative sign the below acknowledgment and return to the City. In 

addition, please provide a Certificate of Liability Insurance in accordance with contract terms and ensure 

the policy names the City of Hollywood as an additionally insured entity. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 954-921-3410. Thank you for your prompt 

attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Luis A. Lopez, P.E. 

Engineering Support Services Manager 

 

Acknowledgment and Agreement by: 

 

I, as authorized representative for Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc., do agree to renew the current 

Consulting/Professional Services Agreement DS18-014 dated February 13, 2019, for a new expiration date 

of February 13, 2024 under the same terms and conditions.  

 

   

      Date:_____________________________ 

 

_____________________   Title:_____________________________ 

Signature 

      Print Name:________________________ 

 

 

Attachment: Consulting/Professional Services Agreement DS18-04 

3/27/2023

Marwan Mufleh

Sr. Vice President / Principal


